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Statement issued by the UN Independent Fact-Finding Mission on Libya 

about the Recent Violence in Tripoli 

 

The UN Independent Fact-Finding Mission on Libya condemns the resurgence of 

politically motivated violence in Tripoli and other parts of Libya last week, in 

violation of international human rights law and potentially international humanitarian 

law. The Mission therefore calls on all parties to protect civilians and refrain from 

violent acts, which it shall document for the purposes of establishing international 

accountability in accordance with its mandate to investigate violations of international 

human rights law and international humanitarian law that have occurred on Libyan 

territory since 2016. 
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